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April 18, 2011 
 
 
VIA RESS and COURIER 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: EB-2010-0008 – Payment Amounts for Ontario Power Generation Inc.’s 
 Prescribed Facilities – Cost Claims  
 
Further to my letter of April 15, 2011, OPG has determined that it made an incorrect 
calculation regarding Pollution Probe’s HST claim. As a result, the $80.26 HST 
overclaim noted in my letter should be ignored. OPG has no objection to the HST 
claimed for Mr. Jack Gibbons. 
 
I apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
[Original signed by] 
 
 
Barbara Reuber 
 
cc. EB-2010-0008 Intervenors (email) 
 Charles Keizer  (email) 
 Carlton Mathias    OPG (email) 

Barbara Reuber 
Director 

 
    Ontario Regulatory Affairs 


